

REVISION 3

Part I: VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR (CĐR 3.1)

Vocabulary:

Complete each sentence with ONE suitable word basing on the 1st given letter.

Example: *Hanoi is very famous for Pho. It is a s_____ of Hanoi.*

Answer: *specialty*

1. You need to wear a coat when you go out because it's r_____ cold.
2. "Happy N__ Y____, everybody! Wish you all the best in this coming year."
3. Also known as the Full Moon Festival, the M__ A_____ Festival falls on the fifteenth of the eighth lunar month.
4. Do you have any m _____ w _____? I'm very thirsty and it's hot today.
5. It's e_____ hot - about 40 Degree Celsius - in Sahara desert.
6. Look at that man over there! He is wearing a nice p _____ dot shirt. He is handsome.
7. Have you got this T-shirt in m _____ size? – No, we haven't
8. You should wear s _____ to protect your eyes from the sun when you go out.
9. Peter needs some o _____ to make juice. - Can you help him?
10. E _____ is a nice religious holiday but I hate decorating eggs.

Grammar

Identify the error (A, B, C or D) in each sentence and write the correct words/ phrases

Example: *He live (A) with his (B) parents near the (C) center of (D) the city*

Answer: A --> lives.

11. Can I have any (A) cheese and a (B) kilo of oranges (D)?
12. How many (A) petrol is (B) there in (C) your motorbike now (D)?
13. How (A) much is (B) the white trainers (C) you are wearing (D), Harry?
14. What does (A) your sister usually wear when she (B) coming (C) to an (D) informal party?
15. Richard and his father are (A) wearing ties (B) and suits (C) in (D) the moment.
16. On my friend's birthday (A) I often say "Happy (B) birthday for (C) you" and send him best wishes (D).
17. Could I have (A) some more sandwiches (B) and any (C) orange juice (D)?
18. "Do (A) you ready for (B) order?" – "Yes, can I have some pizzas (C) and a (D) cup of coffee, please?"
19. There are (A) some water (B) on (C) the floor because of (D) the rain yesterday.
20. What is (A) Anna do (B) in her room right now (C)? She's surfing (D) the Internet.

LISTENING (CĐR 3.2)

SECTION 1: Listen to two conversations and fill in each blank with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS.

21. Linda's favorite season is.....
22. When it's, Linda likes going out and taking photos.
23. Bob.....cold weather.

24. Bob likes going out withwhen it's hot.
25. Both Linda and Bob like eating.....in their favorite season.

SECTION 2: Listen to a conversation between Hoa and Mai and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS OR A NUMBER.

26. What is Hoa doing?
27. Who is watching TV?
28. What doesn't Hoa like?
29. What sports does Hoa usually play in her free time?
30. How often does Mai go to the movies?

READING (CĐR 3.2)

Passage 1: Read the text and complete the sentences with NO MORE THAN THREE words.

The history of tea begins in Asia. In China, Korea and Japan, tea is still very important today. In Japan, it can take many hours to prepare and drink tea with your guests. In Malaysia, a popular drink at breakfast is the Tariku (pulled tea). Malaysians say it is good for you and tastes good with canai bread.

Tourist in Kuala Lumpur like watching the tea sellers make "pulled tea". The tea sellers pour hot water on black tea. After five minutes, they add sugar and milk. Then they "pull" the tea – they pour the tea from one cup to another many times.

31. Tea comes from (21)
32. People in Japan prepare and drink tea with (22)
33. Malaysians drink (23)
34. In Kuala Lumpur, you can watch tea sellers make (24)
35. "Pull the tea" means they (25)..... from one cup to another many times.

Passage 2: Read the text and answer the questions below with NO MORE THAN 3 WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

One of the most popular festivals in the USA is Halloween. On the 31st of October, adults and children often go to fancy dress parties. The supernatural is the theme of these horror parties, so Halloween costumes are traditionally modeled after supernatural figures such as vampires, monsters, ghosts, skeletons, witches and devils. Over time, the costume selection now has extended to include popular characters in fiction or celebrities. If you go to restaurants and clubs on this festival, you can also enjoy food and drink with a Halloween theme, watch horror films and listen to music with gothic rock bands.

Children often wear scary costumes to visit friends and neighbors. They knock on their neighbor's doors to ask for sweets or try to trick them by saying "Trick or Treat" when the doors open. Adults help children make pumpkin lanterns with candles, known as jack-o'-lanterns. Children often play traditional games on Halloween. Because the festival comes just after the apple harvest, apples are often used in these games. One of the games is Apple Bobbing in which a big bucket is filled with water and apples, and kids try to get an apple out of the water using their teeth instead of the hands.

36. Where do people often go on Halloween?
37. What is the scary theme of the event?
38. What do children often say when they visit their neighbors and friends?

39. Who makes jack-o'-lanterns?

40. What is one of the most common game in Halloween?

WRITING (10 points)

Write a paragraph (80 -100 words) about your free time activities